Message

From: Fred lackson [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B7154513B3A5468CAB5E42BF795B937B-FRED JACKSON]

Sent: 12/13/2018 11:22:28 AM

To: David Stone [david@stoneplanningllc.com]; joe@stoneplanninglic.com

CC: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox];
aherman@alhecon.com

Subject: Conference Call w/ Stone Planning & Amy Herman

David and Joe,

| left a voice message earlier this morning.

I’'m attempting to arrange a conference call with Amy Herman, IBEC consultant regarding gentrification.
Will provide times you're available to have a conference call for either later today or tomorrow 12/14?
Apologize for the late notice.

Regards,
Fred Jackson : Senior Planner : City of Inglewood

Economic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301
V{(310) 412-5230 : F{310) 412-5681 : fljackson@®cityolinglewsnd.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed.

Plaase conaider 1he erviranmernt §




